

## TONAWANDA CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

## **Tonawanda Middle School**

600 FLETCHER STREET TONAWANDA, NEW YORK 14150 716-694-7660-Phone 716-743-8839-Fax



DAVID SELLAN
MIDDLE SCHOOL PRINCIPAL

BENJAMIN MORTON
MIDDLE SCHOOL DEAN OF STUDENTS

August 18, 2020

Dear parent(s)/guardian(s) of 6th grade students,

To say that this has been an interesting opening to the school year would be an understatement. Every year Mr. Morton and myself have the opportunity to meet our up and coming 6th grade students in May before they enter middle school. Unfortunately, we were unable to have that day.

Mr. Morton and myself would like to welcome all the new 6th graders by having a drive up 'meet and greet'. We will be outside door #1 (in the main parking lot off of Fletcher street) on **Thursday**, **August 27 from 2pm - 6pm**.

Students and parents/guardians will have the opportunity to:

- Meet the middle school building administrators
- Pick up an orientation folder and a surprise gift
- Return any chromebook/charger they borrowed for remote instruction March-June
- Receive their new chromebooks, <u>as long as all proper paperwork/requirements have been met</u> Click here for Chromebook Requirements

Looking forward to seeing everyone,

David Sellan Principal

Tonawanda Middle School

Ben Morton
Dean of Students

Tonawanda Middle School